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Dear Bullock Families: 

 

Bullock School will be hosting our Back to School Night on Tuesday, September 10, 2024. This year we 

will be offering four sessions to accommodate our families with multiple students at Bullock. Prior to 

Back to School Night, we will share our welcome back presentation with parents via email (School 

Messenger). 

 

Parents will have the opportunity to attend the session of their choice. We are asking that only parents/ 

guardians attend to assist with numbers during our sessions.  

 

When you arrive, you will enter the building through the doors by our gymnasium. You will go directly 

to your child’s classroom. We will have staff members located in different areas of the building to 

provide directions if needed. We will also have our special area staff members present in the gymnasium 

to answer any questions that you may have.  

 

Our times will be as follows: 

• Session I – 6:00 – 6:20 

• Session II – 6:30 – 6:50 

• Session III – 7:00 – 7:20 

• Session IV – 7:30 – 7:50 

 

We look forward to seeing you and thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Kelly Ann Marchese 

       
 


